
From: Kevin LaPointe
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 8:50:45 AM

Kevin LaPointe
8 Avery street
Holderness, NH 03246

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

There’s no word limit, but shorter is always better. And make sure to have a subject that clearly states
you are against Northern Pass. This dose not help nh in any way

Sincerely,
Kevin LaPointe
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